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Wes Life

Our Sincere Condolences
We extend our Christian love and sympathy to the family and
friends of Tallie Lastiwka ,  a former member of our church family,
who passed away on January 25, and to Will Van Ert whose wife
Gretchen was welcomed into the presence of Jesus on Sunday,
February 9. We thank God for these precious women of faith and
sisters in Christ.  

2024 Financial  Reports Now Available 
Our Financial Report is available at the entrance of the Sanctuary and
at our Info Desk in the Gathering Place.  If you have any questions,
please email them to Craig Ellerbeck, our Church Administrator at
craig@wpcmedford.com before 4pm Wednesday, Feb. 19, 2025. This
allows us enough time to research all the questions that have been
submitted before the Feb. 23 meeting. Thank you.

“You give them something to eat,” Jesus told his disciples as they looked
out on more than 5000+ people who had crashed the disciples’ private
retreat in the wilderness.  In one of Jesus’ best know miracles, he took the
disciples’ humble offering and provided more than enough to take care of
the people’s needs. And they still have more left over than they began
with! But why were the people there in the first place? This week we’ll be
looking at Mark 6:30-44 ,  and God’s abundant provision in the face of
people’s desperate need. God multiplies our humble offerings still! Join us
this Sunday in our Sanctuary at 9:00 and 10:45AM.   If you are not able to
meet with us in person, please check out Westminster online at
wpcmedford.com or on our Facebook page. 

Jesus at the Table: More Than Enough

A  W E S T M I N S T E R  W E E K L Y  U P D A T E ,
F E B R U A R Y  1 3 ,  2 0 2 5  

Issue 07 2025We will be closed on Monday, February 17, for President’s Day. 
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Leadership Celebration - RSVP Today!
For all leaders (and potential leaders), join us on Saturday,
March 8 ,  from  9:00am to 1:00pm for a leadership celebration and
workshop. We’ll eat, and pray, and check in with each other. We’ll
learn together and practice some important skills, and pay
attention to the state of our own transforming selves as we seek
health and strength for our journey. Snack and lunch included!
Please  RSVP to the church office (541-773-8274) or by emailing  
office@wpcmedford.com by March 6 .

8:00am on March 15, 2025
Black Bear Diner

Guest Speacker: Randy Wooton 
Tickets $10 each

For more information, email Jim Coli at
jimcolimedford@gmail.com or call 541-779-0337                                   

Men’s Breakfast

youth group
family movie
night
SCAN QR CODE FOR DETAILS

fri. feb. 28th @ 6:30-8:45
in the barn
INVITE A FAMILY FRIEND

“Overflowing Faith” is a workshop on how to soak up the
Gospel, and have it naturally overflow.  It will include
skills in sharing your faith organically, intentionally, and
relationally, as well as missional living.  It will be half
information and half group conversation and
collaboration. Sign up with the QR code or by emailing
dereck@wpcmedford.com

For Families and the Whole Church Family

Overflowing Faith Workshop

P A G E  2  - F E B R U A R Y  1 3 ,  2 0 2 5  
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For sudents (6-12th grade) and their
parents to come for an easy-going
time to simply enjoy a wholesome
movie together on Friday, February 28
from 6:30pm - 8:45pm It is a low
pressure way to connect with an old
friend and make a new one.  Scan the
QR code for details and to RSVP.

Youth Group Family Movie Night

Get a friend or two to help you!
See flyer for more details

https://wpcmedford.flocknote.com/signup/199417

https://wpcmedford.flocknote.com/signup/199417

